
From: Ashley Dhillon < >  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 6:15 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RR: Application for Minor Variance 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Good Evening,  

  

Application Number: A-2024-0151 

 

I do not wish for this application to be put through for the following reasons: 

 As per the drawing attached to the paperwork, this household already has an existing 
walkout basement and a front entrance. 

 I strongly believe that if this is passed, the owners may only get a permit for (one)1 
basement rental unit but will rent the remaining portion out illegally to multiple people 
which will increase the traffic in our neighbourhood. Our neighbourhood is already 
congested as it is. Finally, I strongly believe that the applicants may put an application into 
to widening their driveway by curb cutting. 

 As well as, can you please explain in further detail why the applicants are requesting for a 
(third) 3 entrance?  

  

If this matter ends up going through the appeal process, I would like to be notified ASAP. 

Authorization granted. 
Ashley Dhillon and the residential address is: 26 Lost Canyon Way Brampton ONT L6X 3A6 
 


